
The Corporation of the City of Kenora 
 

By-Law Number 144 - 2015 
 

A By-Law to Authorize the Execution of an Agreement between the 
Corporation of the City of Kenora and Scatliff + Miller + Murray for an 

update to the Beaches, Parks and Trails Plan  
__________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Whereas at the June 16, 2015 Committee of the Whole meeting, Scatliff + Miller + Murray 
was identified as the firm to be used for the update to the Beaches, Parks and Trails Plan; 
and 
 
Whereas at the September 8, Committee of the Whole meeting it was identified that Keewatin 
Beach be included in the update to the Beaches, Parks and Trails Plan; and 
 
Whereas it is deemed necessary and expedient to authorize execution of the agreement 
between Scatliff + Miller + Murray and the Corporation of the City of Kenora;  
   
Now Therefore the Council of the Corporation of the City of Kenora hereby enacts as 
follows:- 
 
1. That authorization is hereby given to enter into a Service Agreement between Scatliff + 

Miller + Murray and the Corporation of the City of Kenora. 
 

2. That the Mayor and Clerk be hereby authorized to execute the agreement on behalf of 
the Corporation of the City of Kenora in accordance with the terms and conditions 
outlined in the agreement attached hereto and forming part of this By-law and to affix 
the Corporate Seal thereto. 

 
3. That this By-law shall come into force and take effect upon third and final reading.  

 
4. That By-law Number 94-2015 be hereby repealed 
 
 

  By-law read a First and Second Time this 15th day of September, 2015 
 

By-law read a Third and Final   Time this 15th day of September, 2015 
 

     
               The Corporation of the City of Kenora:- 
 
 

    ____________________________________                                                           
                                                                        David S. Canfield, Mayor 

 
 

    ____________________________________                                                              
                 Heather L. Kasprick, City Clerk 


